

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

17.01.2011

Information Letter no. 03-2011

Dear Member Federations,

The 2011 World Junior and Cadet Championships in Jordan will be again financially supported by the FIE for one fencer per federation.

To calculate the amount for every federation we need your confirmation whether you participate in Jordan or not. You can count on a subvention of more or less around 1.000 EUR.

In any case, we need an answer from every federation, and the deadline for your answer is set for

15th February 2011

If we get no answer at all from you we assume that you will not participate.

With best regards, Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info